
Working Session on Sanitation Contract  

August 13, 2020 

 

Considerations for Trash Contract Jan. 1, 2021: The three waste management companies are local and 

have been chosen for preliminary comparison.   

 

Douglas Trash Service- (current waste service) Clay and Noel Phillips, owners of Douglas Trash Service 

were present and gave insight on the service the City of Lonoke already has.  After questions for Mr. 

Phillips, the Mayor and Council thanked the Phillips for being present and answering all questions.   

 

 

Waste Corp. of Arkansas (WCA)- Mr. Stubby Stumbaugh was present and gave a report regarding the 

business.  Mr. Stumbaugh mentioned WCA has been in business for 19 years and services 20 municipalities 

and a county, many commercial and industrial customers.  Mr. Stumbaugh mentioned that recycling is 

available.  After many questions for Mr. Stumbaugh, the Mayor and Council thanked him for being present 

and answering all questions.   

 

 

Green Environment Services of Arkansas- Mr. Wayne Rathbun was present.  He mentioned that the 

company is based out of Beebe.  Mr. Rathbun mentioned that his company works with many small towns, 

therefore they have a small-town business model.  He mentioned that his company does pick up recycling.   

After questions for Mr. Rathbun, the mayor and council thanked Mr. Rathbun for being present and 

answering all questions.   

 


